
I would like to voice my support for Oregon SB 283, which directs the Dept of Education to make available a 

statement that discloses potential health risks of wireless network technology and requires public and private 

schools to distribute the statement to employees, students and parents or guardians of students. I find this vital 

to protecting human health.  

Thank you, 

Professor Derrick Hindery 
 


